From: Spencer Ryan

To: Akers, Kurt (SIB)

Cc: Michael Dorrell; Luke Taylor

Subject: NWIW Gas-to-Methanol Project

Date: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 9:37:11 AM
Kurt,

| hope all is well. | wanted to reach out to let you know that Luke has traveled out to Seattle today to
participate in a re-signing of our exclusive equity option term sheet with NWIW for their proposed
Gas-to-Methanol facility in Kalama, Washington. Governor Inslee and Secretary of Commerce Brian
Bonlender are expected to be in attendance for the event before everyone heads to the dinner this
evening with the President of China. NWIW will likely also publish a press release after the ceremony
which will name Stonepeak and our term sheet to provide the construction equity for the project
once it reaches financial clcse.

Please give me a call if you have any questions. We wanted to make sure to keep you abreast of the
project’s developments.

Best,
Spencer

Spencer Ryan

Stonepeak Infrastructure Partners

717 Sth Avenue, 25th Floor | Naw York, NY 10022
Office: 212 907 5127

wiobile:

Fax: 212 907 5101

http: rs.com
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